To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 22:40:31

Dear Sir/Madam,

I can not believe that the government 1s still pressing ahead with this huge white elephant
and environmental disaster within a delicate world heritage site.

The tunnel scheme at best will move the bottleneck a few miles west.

Amazing archaeological discoveries continue to be found in and around the area that
would be most affected by the tunnel scheme.

The while go ahead for development should be reexamined and the scheme scrapped to
stop any more money being wasted.

I live just to the north and would hate to see this scheme go ahead.

Yours faithfully,

Amy Gra






